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Calvin Zuelow

From: Skeet Black < >
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 8:49 AM
To: House Resources
Subject: Re: HJR 18

Co-Chairs Rep. Robyn Burke and Rep. Maxine Dibert 
House Resources Committee 
Alaska State Legislature 
Juneau, Alaska  
 
Esteemed representatives, 
 
My name is Lester (Skeet) Black. I am an Alaskan, born and raised. I am a member of the RDC, and a 
board member with the Alaska Industry Alliance. I have raised my children here, and am trying to keep 
them in state. They need opportunity, and they need a visible future. 
 
I am writing this to show my official support for HJR 18.  
 
The natural gas pipeline is a legacy project that will provide opportunities for Alaskans for years to come 
while providing an economic engine for the state. It has real potential now, and like we saw with the 
Willow project, when Alaskans come together, we can make things happen. Please support this 
legislation.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Skeet 




